KFNF

SHENANDOAH, IOWA
June 22, 1955

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler,
Box 9,

Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is confirmation of your reception of KFNF on June 10, 1955
at 8:00 P.M. CST.

I am very happy that your were able to listen to KFNF and hope
that you will continue to listen to KFNF whenever possible.

Thanking you for your nice letter, I remain,

Very truly yours,
Radio Station KFNF

Seld.
Earl D, Blakes¥ey,
Program Director

“The Friendly Farmer Station”



